
Families,

I hope your weeks last week were filled with all things you love.
For me, I got to travel home to North Carolina to spend time
with my family—just what I needed to refresh.
Happy last day of February! It really feels like I was just saying
Happy New Year. It’s hard to believe we just have March, April,
and May left in this school year. Learning at this time is truly
when scholars accelerate, as they are in the flow, the rhythm,
and are just ready to soak it all in. Let’s work together to help
them continue to soar by ensuring they are here! Our
attendance has been dipping lately and we need scholars
here! March welcomes are March Attendance Madness. Which
homeroom will win? Homerooms K-8 will go head-to-head
each week and will advance to the next week by having the
highest attendance. Help your scholar’s homeroom win by
ensuring they are in school on time! Additionally—this Friday,
March 2nd—is our second 10 for 10 drawing. Remember, all
families who have scholars present for the previous ten days
every two weeks are entered to win a prize. Four families win
each time! We have 6 more drawings. Our first winners won
TVs! Will you win?!? Bring your scholar to school daily to find out!

In partnership,









 K-4 Field Lessons
February 27 & March 2



5-8 Grade Field Lessons

February 28 & March 1



6th Grade Scoliosis Screening 
February 28



8th Grade Scoliosis Screening 

March 2



The Wiz Production
March 8



Scholar/Staff Talent Show

March 10



Kindergarten Round-Up
March 13-15



K-8 Spring Pictures

March 13-17



Kinder W.O.W. Ceremony
March 17
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MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPALS CALENDAR REMINDERS

Ms. Stifler
Lower School Principal (K-4)
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